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Prioritizes Pedestrian on Campus



Police personnel from the Baguio City Police Office provide assistance to students
and employees while crossing the streets to ensure safety while going to and from
the university. Inside the campus, pedestrians are given priority. Pedestrian lanes
have been installed in different campus areas to ensure students’ and employees’

safe passage. Speed limits of vehicles inside the campus have been limited to 10 km
per hour only.
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